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Employment  

The North Dakota Department of Labor and Human Rights is a law enforcement agency that makes sure 

that employers are following state laws when it comes to human rights and wage payments.  

If you are an employee, former employee, or looking for a job, and you believe you were victim to 

unlawful discrimination you may file a claim of discrimination. Unlawful discrimination includes 

discrimination because of your race, color, national origin, religion, sex, age, disability, marital status, 

public assistance, or lawful activity.  

If you believe you have suffered employment discrimination click here to file a complaint.  

 

 

https://www.nd.gov/labor/file-discrimination-intake-questionnaire

